
 
          

 

To: Gino Betts, OPA Director 
CC: Dan Okada, OPA Assistant Director of Investigations 
From: Nicolette Lattanzio, OIG Public Safety Audit and Investigation Specialist 
Date: February 21, 2023 
Re:  OIG’s Updated Certification Memo for Case Number: 2021OPA-0515 

 
OIG Certification Memo  

OIG has reviewed the updated investigation for case number 2021OPA-0515, to which the written 
statement of NE #8438, who separated from SPD on 3/21/22, has been added.  OIG understands that NE 
#8438 provided their statement to OPA after OIG issued its original certification. 

Upon re-review, which now includes NE’s written statement, the investigation remains certified as 
thorough, timely, and objective.   

 

Respectfully,  

 

____________________________ 

Nicolette Lattanzio, OIG Public Safety and Investigation Specialist  

                           


